The Buffalo County Health Department is excited to share that we will be holding another free, walk-in

vaccine clinic this Friday, May 21* from 12pm-4:30pm at the Milton Town Hall (52794 State Road 88,
Fountain City, WI 54629).

We will be administering the Johnson & Johnson Vaccine, which is known as the “one and done” COVID-19
shot. Both Wisconsin and Minnesota residents who are 18+ are welcome to attend. There is no cost to the
vaccine, but interested individuals are recommended to bring their insurance cards to help with administrative

¢asts, and to wear a mask and t-shirt. For questions, please contact the Buffalo County Health Department’s
main line at 608-685-4412. y

We would love for you to share this message and/or graphic widely. Thank you for your continued support of
;pe Buffalo County Health Department and our vaccination efforts!
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